Pilon, Janet

Subject: Re Open air performance - York Parkade

From: Casbah Hamilton < casbahbrodie@gmail.com >

Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 2:13 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Re Open air performance - York Parkade

To City Staff, Council:

I would like to communicate my support for the Mayor's motion to pursue open air performances on the rooftop of the York Parkade.

When government officials and health officials confirm the safety for events like this, i believe it would be an exciting prospect.

Sincerely Brodie Schwendiman Owner/Operator, The Casbah